
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

2.2.1 Campus bird count 



 

 

Environmental Activities - Campus Bird Count   

 
A study on the avian diversity of Fatima Mata National College campus was 

done as part of Campus Bird Count conducted by WWF in February 21, 2022.  The 

birds spotted by participating volunteer students at the above sites formed the basis 

of the study. Students from Department of Zoology and Environmental Activities 

actively participated in the survey. The findings were recorded in e-bird. Students 

prepared a report on various birds in and around their home.  

 

 

 

 
 

 
                            
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 


